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Dear Parents/Carers,

Home Learning

Hopefully you have now been able to access our home learning either through our online learning platforms
or through the work set by teachers. Please bear in mind that up until 8pbm on Monday we had everything in
place for face to face teaching in school. Teachers have had to work very quickly to turn this into home
learning. This week may be a bit bumpy as we settle into the new routine. Please bear with us.

From Monday 11" we will put up a week’s worth of maths, literacy and topic/PE/PSHE lessons on the
website. There will be a document with link to the Sway presentation for that lesson. Where necessary there
may be an additional sheet for a lesson. Our aim is to provide work that can be accessed on any device and
does not require parents to print work.

Exercise books

As last time we will be providing one exercise book per child to keep at home. These can be collected from
the front of school today, tomorrow and Friday. We will always keep a small number in the foyer for anyone
who finishes their book. Please only take one at a time.

Paper work packs

Last time we did print paper packs for families without technology. This time around there is more support
with technology for children and as soon as | have more information on that | will send it out. If you are
really unable to view the work on a device then please email your year group email to arrange for work to be
printed and collected. This will be the work for the week each Monday. We will need you to email by 10am
on Monday morning to allow us time to create the pack.

Other learning

On our website you will see other things that children can take part in. As we find out more information we
will add to this so please keep checking. | am sure you have seen that there is learning on the BBC channels
for Primary children. While we do not usually advocate lots of TV watching this could help where you have
more than one child as one child could watch this while another child completes the school work and then
swap around.

Communication

Please do keep an eye out for the work that needs to be emailed back in — this may be an email fo a photo of
the work that is requested or we may use an online form to complete questions. During this lockdown we
will be making weekly phonecalls to all children to ensure we can support with home learning. Please look
out for phonecalls from school — it will be lovely for the staff to have the opportunity to speak to you and
your child.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Brown
Principal



